
City of Vergas

Demolition Specifications


310 W Lake ST

(Former Todd Bunkowski Property)


April 2, 2021


The purpose of this memo is to provide some specifications regarding the above referenced 
property:


	 1.  No hazardous material inspections are required , as this was already covered by the 		
	 Fire Department before they burned the house/trailer (one and the same).


	 2.  All materials associated with said structure are to be removed from site, and 	 	 

	 disposed of in a legally licensed disposal area/landfill.


	 3.  Upon removal of said material, site requires restoration (backfill, leveling, etc.). 	 

	 Material for backfilling said structure will  be obtained adjacent to said structure.  

	 Topsoil (black dirt) should be salvaged before accessing clay/sand fill material.  Topsoil 

	 should be replaced upon completion, so City forces can reseed the area.  Restored site 

	 have adequate drainage (don’t leave a hole).  


Questions/comments, please contact Mike DuFrane, Utilities Superintendent, City of Vergas.

	 


Prepared by:  Bruce Albright, Councilman.  


